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KMLNRC 84-184
Re: Docket No. STN 50-482
Ref: Interim Report KMLNRC 83-170 dated 12/30/83

from GLKoester, KG&E, to JEGagliardo, NRC
Subj: Withdrawal of Potential 10CFR50.55(e) -

I-Beams

Dear Mr. Hunter:

This letter withdraws the potential 10CFR50.55(e) concerning I-Beam
fabrication discrepancies identified at Wolf creek Generating
Station (WCGS). This matter was initially reported on December 1,
1983, and supplemental information was provided in the Reference.

The Architect / Engineer has completed engineering evaluations of
the concerns described in the Reference. Based on the results of
these evaluations, Kansas Gas and Electric Company (KG&E) has
determined that the conditions would not have adversely affected
the safety of operations of WCGS had they gone uncorrected. There-
fore, KG&E has concluded that this matter is not reportable pursuant
to 10CFR50.55(e) .

Please contact me or Mr. Otto Maynard of my staff if you have any
questions concerning this subject.

Yours very truly,

y Glenn L. Koester
Vice President - Nuclear
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